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Reminders and Elections

Upcoming Events

View our new 24 - ‘25 Exec Board
First Home Game Day ~
August 31st

Alumni Brunch ~ October

During April, we had our elections
night, during our regularly scheduled
meeting. Meet our new Executive
27th Officer members for the 2024 -
2025 School year!

Our website updated! President ~ Addy Dahlquist
kkyetapi.wixsite.com Vise President ~ Madison Espersen
Treasurer ~ Travis Dodd

Check out our new page! Secretary ~ Cam Ehrmann

Kappa Kappa Psi - Eta Pi Along with this, we were able to

elect a multitude of chair positions )
@kkyetapi

out to the other members!

We wish a big congrats to everyone
who was elected

Midwest Districts

New experiences and ...Corn?

This April was Midwest Districts, which was hosted in Des Maines,
lowa. For most of the chapter, this was their first time attending!
Everyone had a blast getting to learn more about the Fraternity and
what it means to be a part of KKY. The Eta Pi chapter also received
the “Most Improved Chapter” Award, which came as a big shock to us
all, but we were happy about it! During the weekend, there was also a
good deal of corn. From Corn Trivia to reveal next years Districts to
Corn themed Prizes, the Midwest Corn joked was able to make the
Midwest Districts a lot more fun

Now for Next years District Location...

Wichita, Kansas!

We hope to see same of you guys there!



Tabling / Recruitment

Representing our Kappa Kappa Psi

With the new semester starting, our chapter tabled during
Student Admitted Days. We advertised our Fraternity to those
wha are new or are looking for a place to join. For the Spring of
‘24 Semester, we did not have any incoming MC recruits.

Alumni Brunch

Fostering what it means to be a brother.

We will be hosting another Joint Alumni Brunch with TBS this Fall
on October 27th, 2024. The brunch will go from 10 AM to around
1 PM. Like Last year, we will be using Hy-Vee Catering service to
provide our brunch. As of now, we do not know if there will be
Alumni Merch but updates will be added to later Newsletters
once Updates and plans are Made!

We hope to see you all there and Look forward to meeting you!

Miscellaneous Chapter Updates:
Finals week is upon us!

We are looking forward to the Summer where some of our
brothers and sisters will be meeting up to finish up organizing our
new uniforms and finishing up the sorting.

Band Camp Season is coming up soon! Our Band Camp will be
August 19th - August 23rd! Show Announcements will be made
through the newsletter when posted!

Wishing you all a great start to Summer though the lowa weather
sure has been very rainy! Thank you for reading!

AEIA, ARO Matthew Richardson



